DECISION PAPER
TO:

Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:
Janice O. Lantz



Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Annexation Consideration

DATE:

December 15, 2009

ISSUE:
We have applied to the Bardstown Municipal Water and Sewer Department, owned by the City of Bardstown,  to establish sewer service for the new Thomas Nelson High School (TNHS). In order to receive this service, the City of Bardstown has expressed an interest in annexing some of our properties to include them within the corporate limits of the City of Bardstown.

The Annexation would include agreements regarding the use of some city services for our annexed schools, such as police protection and patrols. The annexations would not occur until at least July 1, 2012.
MOTION:
Motion by _______ and second by ________ to approve the annexation of the properties by the City of Bardstown as detailed in the Sewer Service Agreement and Consent to Annexation document. 

